Mina Ryan

From: Jon and Ruth Ewig I

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2023 10:43 PM

To: House Community and Regional Affairs; Jon and Ruth Ewig; I
@gmail.com

Subject: We oppose HB17

This bill is related to abortions and it shows favoritism for contraceptives which is not needed. Other serious
medical conditions are not being covered like what is proposed here.
Furthermore, the state does not need to be in the business of hidden abortion methods.

Jon and Ruth Ewig






